Manx Lottery Trust – COVID-19

We know that many charities and community organisations across the Island are facing increasing challenges as a result of COVID-19 and we want to support as many people as we can at this difficult time.

Our plan is to continue to deliver our service to applicants and grant holders as normally as we can.  Our Team have invoked our business continuity plan and as such are working from home. Please may I ask that you use only email for any contact grants@mlt.org.im until further notice.

We are of course in uncharted territory, but we endeavour to be as helpful as possible as the situation unfolds.

At the moment our priority is to keep money flowing to support people, organisations and the Island Community.

Sarah Kelly
Chairman
